
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What an academic year this has been! 

 

It has been a difficult end to the academic year and the children’s social 

interactions with their peers has been limited. We would like to have the 

opportunity to for the children to end their school year and say goodbye to 

their teacher and officially begin their summer holidays. 

 

Next week, on what should have been our last week of term together, we 

would like to open the school field up for the children and their families to be 

in the same location as each other for a socially distanced goodbye.  

 

Each year group has been provided with a day and time below to attend the 

school field if they wish to, to say goodbye to their peers and teachers.  

 

Year 1 – Thursday 16th July 3pm - 4:30pm 

Year 2 - Friday 17th July 10am - 11:30am 

Year 3 - Thursday 16th July 12pm - 1:30pm 

Year 4 - Tuesday 14th July 3pm - 4:30pm 

Year 5 - Wednesday 15th July 3pm - 4:30pm 

Year 6 – Friday 17th July 3pm - 4:30pm 

 

As we have a large school field, we ask that families find themselves a space 

on the field and remain socially distanced from others. We recommend a 

picnic blanket, drinks and snacks for those wishing to come for their afternoons.  

Although we are providing the opportunity for this to happen on the school 

field, we do ask that parents remain in full responsibility of their children and 

ask that they adhere to the government guidance for social distancing and 

interactions with other families. 

 

During the afternoon, we will also be providing the children of each class with 

a treat. Please let us know if there are any allergies for your child that we are 

unaware of, so that we can plan accordingly. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

You will also receive your child’s school report during this session. If you are not 

planning to attend, please collect your child’s report from the school office 

between 9am and 3pm from Tuesday 14th July. Please let the office know if you 

are unable to collect. 

 

I look forward to seeing many of you next week to end the school year and 

say goodbye. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Chloe Neild  


